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TOWN OF WILTON TO HOST SCARECROW SCAVENGER HUNT  
 
The Town of Wilton is hosting a Scarecrow Scavenger Hunt starting Thursday, October 22nd and running 
through Saturday, October 31st. 
 
Can you find all of the items on the scarecrows around Wilton town center?  Pull up the Scarecrow 
Scavenger Hunt webform on your mobile device.  Take a walk through the center to view the scarecrows 
made by Wilton residents, businesses, and organizations and search for the designated items on the 
scarecrows, record your findings on the form, and submit.  Fun for grown-ups and kids alike! 
 
Prize drawing to be held at the November 2nd Board of Selectmen meeting.  First three names drawn will 
win gift certificates to select Wilton restaurants.  All winners will be notified by email or phone.  
Participants/winners do not need to be present at the drawing.   
 
For more information, contact Sarah Gioffre at sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org.  
 
Press Contact: 
 
Sarah Gioffre 
Coordinator of Community Affairs 
Office of First Selectman, Town of Wilton 
(203) 563-0129 
sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org 
 

https://www.wiltonct.org/home/webforms/2020-scarecrow-fest-scavenger-hunt
https://www.wiltonct.org/home/webforms/2020-scarecrow-fest-scavenger-hunt
mailto:sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org

